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Shura Council of Qatar - UNOCT  
E-Signing Ceremony 

 
Exchange of Letters and Contribution Agreement for the UNOCT Programme Office 

on Parliamentary Engagement in  Preventing and Countering Terrorism  
 

25 November 2020 
 

Thank you.  

 

I would like to express my gratitude to your excellencies, Speaker Al Mahmoud and 

Ambassador Al-Thani, for facilitating this historical virtual signing ceremony between the Shura 

Council of the State of Qatar and the United Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism.  

 

I would also like to convey my deep gratitude to His Highness Sheikh Sheikh Tamim bin Hamad 

Al Thani, Emir of Qatar, for his strong support to the counter-terrorism work of the United 

Nations and the establishment of this parliamentary engagement office in particular. 

 

This is an important step to further strengthen our collaboration in line with the Memorandum 

of Understanding we signed with the Shura Council in February. 

 

 

Your Excellency, 

I very much appreciate your personal commitment to furthering our partnership and your 

willingness to sign the exchange of letters and the contribution agreement virtually.  

 

Doing so now will enable UNOCT, the Shura Council and the Permanent Mission of the State of 
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